



Mrs P Kettory Headteacher

Thursday 9th May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well.

With the end of key stage two assessments starting on Monday 13th May, and running until Thursday 16th May, I wanted to share some key information in preparation for what will undoubtedly be an exciting week.

A timetable for assessments can be found overleaf. It is vitally important that your child is in school on time Monday - Thursday next week. We are not able to delay the start of the tests, or postpone to another day, whether due to illness or otherwise.

We will be hosting a special breakfast event for all year 6 pupils on each day of the tests, starting at 8am each morning. It will provide an opportunity for the children to relax, have fun and enjoy either a cooked breakfast or cereal with their friends and teachers before the school day begins. We believe that this positive experience will help alleviate any pre-assessment nerves and foster a sense of camaraderie and support among the students.

If you are interested in your child attending, they will need to be at the main school office on Brampton Road by 8:15am. This is so we can ensure there is enough time to serve everyone.

In addition to the special breakfasts, I want to assure you that we have been diligently preparing the year 6 children in various ways. Our teachers have been revising key topics with the children, addressing any anxieties they may have, and providing them with valuable hints and tips to excel during the assessments.

Furthermore, we have emphasised to the students the importance of certain habits that contribute to their overall well-being and performance, such as getting a good night's sleep, eating a balanced diet, and minimising distractions like excessive screen time or video games.

We are confident that with our collective efforts and the support of our dedicated staff, your children will approach these assessments feeling well-prepared and confident in their abilities.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the upcoming assessments or the special breakfast event, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me, Ms Toni Hart (the year 6 year group leader) or your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education.

Yours faithfully,

Alex Wedgbury

**Deputy Headteacher** 













## Year 6 End of Key Stage 2 Assessments Timetable

	Monday 13 <sup>th</sup> May	Tuesday 14 <sup>th</sup> May	Wednesday 15 <sup>th</sup> May	Thursday 16 <sup>th</sup> May
8am – 8:45am	Y6 Breakfast	Y6 Breakfast	Y6 Breakfast	Y6 Breakfast
8:45am – 9am	Registration and Final Preparations	Registration and Final Preparations	Registration and Final Preparations	Registration and Final Preparations
9am – 11am	English, Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Paper 1 English, Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Paper 2: Spelling	English Reading Paper	Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic  Maths Paper 2: Reasoning	Maths Paper 3: Reasoning